ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119

E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



ه، دبي – الإمارات العربية المتحدة

هاتف: ۲۵۲،۲۵۲ ؛ ۹۷۱

بريد الكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae موقع ويب : www.stmarysdubai.com

فاكس: ۹۷۱ ٤ ۳۳٦٨١١٩ ع ۹۷۱

OUR REF:

TRN: 100259955100003

DATE: Monday, 29th April 2019

To Parents of Year 6 students -Important notice regarding Mock Exams.

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's. We would like to remind you about certain important points regarding the mock exams.

- · Parents who wish to collect their children from school after the mock exams, may do so at 10:15 am. Kindly contact the Principal's secretary for an exit slip.
- THE STATEMENT OF ENTRY IS VERY IMPORTANT-PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ALL CHILDREN HAVE THE STATEMENT OF ENTRY WITH THEM. STUDEN TS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO ANSWER THEIR EXAMS WITHOUT THE STATEMENT OF ENTRY.
- All stationery MUST be in a clear plastic pouch-please make sure that children have all that they need-HB pencils//a scale/protractor/compass and a proper eraser.
- ONLY BLACK PENS ARE ALLOWED
- All children must be present in proper school uniform.
- Water bottles must be transparent with no labels.
- NO FLASKS ALLOWED.

Wishing the children the very best of luck and our prayers are with them.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

DUBAL - U.A.E